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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 & Year 6 pupils,           5

th
 March 2018 

 
Do you enjoy watching sport? 
Are you a Basketball fan? 
If so, you may enjoy this unique experience.  
 
As a school, we have been lucky to receive a number of FREE tickets for the Women’s British Basketball League 
(WBBL) Trophy Final. 
 
It will be held on Saturday 14

th
 April (the last weekend of the Easter holidays) at The Cheshire Oaks Arena in 

Ellesmere Port (CH65 9JN). 
 
The doors will open at 2:30pm, with the game tipping off at 4pm. The game will finish at approximately 5:45pm. 
 
If your child wishes to attend they will need to be accompanied by an adult as there will be no school staff 
supervising the children at this event.  

 
We are making these tickets available to the children in Year 5 and Year 6. If your child wishes to attend, and would 
like a ticket, please return the slip below as soon as possible. Two tickets will be allocated per child, one for the child 
and one for the accompanying adult.  
 
Please ensure that the slip below is returned by Friday 9

th
 March, so that we can allocate the tickets. If we have 

more interest in the tickets than the number that we have, then to ensure that it is fair, we will select names out of a 
hat. 
If we have less interest in the tickets than the number we have, we will select names of those requesting extra 
tickets out of a hat. 
 
It looks to be an exciting sporting event to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Women’s British Basketball League (WBBL) Trophy Final 
 
 
Name ____________________________       Class ____________________ 
 

☐My child and an adult would like to attend the WBBL Final on Saturday 14
th
 April. 

 

☐ I understand that this is not a school event, and there will be no school staff present to supervise my child. 

 

☐If there are any extra tickets available after 9
th
 March, we would like to request ☐ more  

 
Signed ____________________________         Date _____________________ 

  


